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1 666472 KANIMOZHI F MBC Academic

  1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.ACCOUNTAN
   CY4.ECONOMICS5.COMMERCE6.

 COMPUTER APPLICATIONS

Widows/wards of Defense 
personnel killed in action

 CCAE1 3/1/2007 success 93

2 794831 RIYA R S F MBC Academic

  1.ENGLISH2.ACCOUNTANCY3.BUS
INESS 

  STUDIES4.ECONOMICS5.COMPUT
 ER SCIENCE

Wards of serving personnel and 
ex-servicemen disabled in action

 CCOE1 25-12-2006 To Be Verified 87.25

3 611289 G.jeevika F MBC Academic

   1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.HISTORY4.E
  CONOMICS5.COMMERCE6.ACCO

 UNTANCY

Widows/Wards of Defense 
personnel who died in peace 
time with death attributable to 
Military service.  CCAE1 22-09-2007 success 80

4 683898 E. Gokulakrishnan M MBC Vocational

1.EMPLOYABILITY 
  SKILLS2.BIOLOGY3.AGRICULTURA

 L SCIENCE4.AGRICULTURAL 
SCIENCE- 

   THEORY5.ENGLISH6.TAMIL

President Police Medal for 
Gallantry' Police medal for 
Gallantry  AECE1 

LENE1 8/4/2005 success 74

5 722949 NAVEEN A M BC Academic
   1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.PHYSICS4.C

   HEMISTRY5.BOTANY6.ZOOLOGY

Widows/wards of Defense 
personnel killed in action

 SCHE1 10/5/2006 duplicate 69.5

6 782767 Devkumar P M MBC Academic

1.ENGLISH 
   CORE2.PHYSICS3.CHEMISTRY4.BI

 OLOGY5.COMPUTER 
  SCIENCE6.COMPUTER SCIENCE

Wards of Ex-servicemen 
personnel and serving police 
forces who are in receipt of 
Gallantry Awards (Gallaniry 
Awards include : Paramvir 
Chakra, Ashok Chakra, 

 SCHE1 31-08-2007 To Be Verified 61.25

GOVERNMENT ARTS AND SCIENCE COLLEGE, METTUPALAYAM

SPECIAL QUOTA  - Security Forces



7 826016 Kasi vishwa M BC Academic

1.ENGLISH 
   CORE2.MATHEMATICS3.PHYSICS

  4.CHEMISTRY5.BIOLOGY

Widows/wards of Defense 
personnel killed in action

 LENE1 20-01-2007 To Be Verified 59.5

8 755008 SUDESH K M MBC Academic
   1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.PHYSICS4.C

   HEMISTRY5.BOTANY6.ZOOLOGY

Wards of Ex-servicemen 
personnel and serving police 
forces who are in receipt of 
Gallantry Awards (Gallaniry 
Awards include : Paramvir 
Chakra, Ashok Chakra, 

 SCHE1 
LENE1 
ATTE1 16-04-2007 success 57

9 740621 karthick P M SC Academic

  1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.ACCOUNTAN
   CY4.ECONOMICS5.COMMERCE6.

 STATISTICS

Widows/wards of Defense 
personnel killed in action  CCOE1 

AECE1 15-11-2006 success 56.5

10 792797 Kannan.A M MBC Academic

   1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.PHYSICS4.C
  HEMISTRY5.BIOLOGY6.MATHEMA

 TICS

Widows/wards of Defense 
personnel killed in action

 LENE1 31-01-2006 success 56.25

11 707594
RISHIKESAVA 
PANDIAN T M SC Academic

   1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.PHYSICS4.C
  HEMISTRY5.BIOLOGY6.MATHEMA

 TICS

Wards of Ex-servicemen 
personnel and serving police 
forces who are in receipt of 
Gallantry Awards (Gallaniry 
Awards include : Paramvir 
Chakra, Ashok Chakra, 

 SCSE1 7/6/2006 success 55.25

12 775701 AJAY M M MBC Academic

   1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.PHYSICS4.C
  HEMISTRY5.BIOLOGY6.MATHEMA

 TICS

President Police Medal for 
Gallantry' Police medal for 
Gallantry

 LENE1 11/10/2006 duplicate 50

13 847300 Santhosh kumar M BC Academic

 1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH 
   CORE3.MATHEMATICS4.PHYSICS

  5.CHEMISTRY6.BIOLOGY

Wards of Ex-servicemen 
personnel and serving police 
forces who are in receipt of 
Gallantry Awards (Gallaniry 
Awards include : Paramvir 
Chakra, Ashok Chakra,  SCSE1 7/7/2007 success 50



14 643053 IRFAN AHAMED K M BCM Academic

  1.LANGUAGE2.ENGLISH3.ECONO
  MICS4.COMMERCE5.ACCOUNTA

  NCY6.COMPUTER APPLICATIONS

Wards of Ex-servicemen 
personnel and serving police 
forces who are in receipt of 
Gallantry Awards (Gallaniry 
Awards include : Paramvir 
Chakra, Ashok Chakra, 

 CCOE1 
AECE1 
CCAE1 21-12-2007 duplicate 49.5

15 654032 SANJAI KUMAR S M MBC Academic

   1.TAMIL2.ENGLISH3.PHYSICS4.C
  HEMISTRY5.BIOLOGY6.MATHEMA

 TICS

Widows/wards of Defense 
personnel killed in action

 SCSE1 
ATTE1 
SPHE1 
SCHE1 
SMAE1 12/11/2005 To Be Verified 47
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